
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF FIELD HEARING 

June 18, 2018, 2:00 PM (CT) 
ServPro Training Center 

1160 Stateline Road East, Southaven, MS 
 

 
 
TO:  Members, Committee on Small Business 
 
FROM: Steve Chabot, Chairman 

 
DATE: Monday, June 11, 2018  
 
 
The Committee on Small Business will meet for a field hearing titled, “The Perspective of Rural 
Small Businesses in North Mississippi.”  The hearing is scheduled to begin at 2:00 P.M. (CT) 
on Monday, June 18, 2018 at the ServPro Training Center, 1160 Stateline Road East, 
Southaven, MS. 
 
Rural America is still recovering from the last recession in 2008. Many rural small businesses 
have not been able to survive because of overregulation, lack of access to capital, and a drop in 
net farm income. With the United States economy now flourishing, rural small businesses are 
finally starting to see the effects and get back on their feet. Through H.R. 1, the Tax Cuts and 
Jobs Act, and the rollback of numerous regulations by many government agencies, the federal 
government is working to help rural small businesses survive.  This hearing aims to highlight 
how rural small businesses are faring in today’s economy and the outlook going forward.  
 
If you or your staff have questions, please contact Joe Hartz, Policy Director for the Committee, 
at 202-225-5821. 
 
 


